
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF THE COMMUNITY BALL COURT 

 

This notice is to advise the Community Ball Court will remain closed in order for emergency repairs to be undertaken to the Astro 

Turf, this directive has been issued by Wandsworth Borough Council.  

Unfortunately, CCTV has captured individuals who have forced  entry to the Community Ball Court whilst the gate was 

locked/Community Ball Court closed; the  Metropolitan Police have been made aware of this. 

You are not permitted to enter the Community Ball Court whilst it is closed for repairs, in compliance with Health & Safety.    

We are hopeful that the repairs to the Community Ball Court can be undertaken as soon as is possible in order for the Community 

Ball Court to be re-opened. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused.   

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


